[bookmark: _GoBack]      Snow and Inclement Weather Policy

We will record a message on the preschool answering machine (508-792-3535) during inclement weather.  Please call the school for specific information regarding school closings.  Weather updates will also be posted on the home page of our website (www.glcpshrewsbury.com).
When Shrewsbury Public Schools are closed, our half-day program will be cancelled.  When Shrewsbury Public Schools are delayed 1 hour, our half-day preschool program will also be delayed 1 hour.  When Shrewsbury Public Schools are delayed 2+ hours, our half-day preschool program will be cancelled.  During a State of Emergency, all programs will be closed.
During storms, we will make every effort to open our full day program!
We also reserve the right to open late, or close the center early, if conditions persist and the commute is determined to be hazardous, and/or a limited number of children require care.  We ask that parents cooperate with this policy out of respect for the safety of our staff members.  You will be informed by phone call in the event of an early closure.  If there is a possibility that you are unable to return to the center early, please do not leave your child on a snow day.  Parents that arrive late on snow days will be charged a $1.00 per minute per child late fee. 
